
                                                 

    Regional Surgical Services 

 

 

 

Obstetrics and Gynecology Central Intake 
Going LIVE Soon! 

 

1. Go-Live Target Date: June 2024 

 All Obstetrics and Gynecology referrals for Thunder Bay Specialists will be received via Central Intake 

 

 Our team will circulate the revised surgical referral form (CS-1062) and a NEW Obstetrics Referral Form. 

Thank you to all Primary Care Providers who supported the review of the new OB Form. 

 

 Note:  A detailed letter can be sent in lieu of the program Form provided the letter contains all the 

necessary information required for a complete referral.  

 

 Please include relevant diagnostic reports, and attach the CPP Health Profile with current medication list 

from your EMR.  

 

2. What will happen to faxes not sent to the OB/Gyne Central Intake? 

 Faxes sent direct to surgeon will be returned to the requestor accompanied by a face sheet with 

instructors on how to refer to the OB or Gyne Central Intake. 

 

3. What if the referral has missing information? 

 Please try to provide as much relevant information as possible. 

 If basic information required for proper triage is not complete, the referral will be returned with a 

face sheet identifying the missing components.  

Please note: All Obstetricians, Gynaecologists and Family Doctor Obstetrics Providers are part of the OB/Gyne 

Central Intake. Requests for first available or a specific Provider will be honoured. Midwifery is not part of the 

Central Intake. 

More information will be coming in the weeks ahead. Thank you in advance for your support. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Laura Power – Chief of Gynaecology and Dr. Naana Jumah – Medical Lead, Maternity Centre & Perinatal Care 


